CLASS 1 Home Learning for w/c 01.06.20


Hello class 1!

What a beautifully sunny and warm half term we have enjoyed. 
We miss seeing you every day and are really hoping that we can all be back together again soon. 
This week’s work is ready for you on the school website, so have a look through for something to help keep you busy. 
Stay safe and well everybody. 

Mr Mortimer and Mrs Mitchell
 

